CARDINALS OFFICE
101l FIRST AVENUE
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10022

September 26, 1979

Dear Father Stern:

This is to confirm your appointment as of September lst, to

be the Executive Director of the South Bronx Pastoral Center.

In this capacity, you will be responsible to Father Neil Connolly,
the Vicar for the South Bronx. After one year, this program will
be fully evaluated.

I pray God's blessing on this very important work of adult Religious
Education, and I hope for its overwhelming success under your
direction.

With kind regards, I am

Devotedly yours in Christ

Artigala e ane O,

Reverend Robert L. Stern
Church of Our Lady of Victory
1512 Webster Avenue

Bronx, New York 10457



